

Date: June 7, 2017

To Whom It May Concern,

This memo is intended to express Del Mar College's intent to incorporate into its campus planning and improvements a pedestrian and bicycle bridge to connect neighborhoods to north of ditch 31 to Bill Witt Park in the future. In consideration for the elimination of the requirement for Bronx Road within the College's Southside campus property from the Urban Transportation Plan the college agrees to negotiate in good faith its financial participation in constructing a two way cycle tract and pedestrian facilities from ditch 31 to Bill Witt Park across the campus that can be provisioned to benefit both the college and the community at large.

Respectfully,

August Alfonso

CIO

Del Mar College 361-698-1300